
Minutes                           

March 4, 2021, General Meeting, via Zoom 6:00 pm. 


Introduction of the owners of the new restaurant, What’s Crackin. 


Welcome and introduction of Jessie Artigue, BSBA Executive Director.


Nicky Clair requested support for George's Greek Cafe's pending application and 
request for a Type 47 liquor license.

Motion by B.J. Newell, for our support of George's application for liquor license, 
passed.


Main Speaker: Public Health and Human Services Director, Kelly Copoly.

Covid-19 Updates. 

City covid-19 website link: http://longbeach.gov/covid19


 

Pool Update: Dick Gaylord.  Pool plan approved by Coastal Commission, pending 
additional requests, as expected.  


Announcements: 

• Steve Donovan is our new FOBS IT guy! 

• Steve explained SB 9 and the request for our support by the Lakewood Village's 

Neighborhood Association's President. Website link: https://
www.livablecalifornia.org/sb-9-fact-sheet-2-9-21/


• Todd Durham, (for Kurt) 13th blood drive on March 19 from 12-6pm at Iconix. 


District Three update by Gabriela Yates, District Office Director, Councilwoman 
Suzie Price’s Office.


Member Comments


Next meeting: April 1, 2021


Meeting adjourned 
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